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Dear Sirs/Madams: 

 

Re:  2017 Automobile Insurance Review – Public Submissions & Public Comments   

 

The Board has received a number of submissions and comments from the public which have been 

placed on the record of the 2017 Automobile Insurance Review. We note that these submissions 

and comments have been posted on the Board’s website upon receipt. To ensure that all parties 

have a complete record of the submissions and comments we are forwarding you a copy for your 

records. 

 

Due to the size of these files we have condensed the records into two files which are available in 

the following two links. 

 

http://www.pub.nl.ca/insurance/2017AutoInsReview/download/2017%20Automobile%20Insura

nce%20Review%20-%20Public%20Submissions.pdf 

 

http://www.pub.nl.ca/insurance/2017AutoInsReview/download/2017%20Automobile%20Insurance%20Review%20-%20Public%20Submissions.pdf
http://www.pub.nl.ca/insurance/2017AutoInsReview/download/2017%20Automobile%20Insurance%20Review%20-%20Public%20Submissions.pdf
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http://www.pub.nl.ca/insurance/2017AutoInsReview/download/2017%20Automobile%20Insura

nce%20Review%20-%20Public%20Comments%20-%202018-09-26.pdf 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Cheryl Blundon 

Board Secretary 
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Atlantic Provinces Trial Lawyers Association 
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